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Holiday Show

First and foremost, I would like to commend all
of the dancers on such an outstanding

performance in our holiday show! We look
forward to an even bigger performance for our

spring recital.




Upcoming Events:

Jan 1st- Tuition Due

Jan 7th- Late Fee Applied

Jan 17th- MLK (Studio Closed)







SAVE THE (TENTATIVE) DATE
Spring Recital

May 21, 2022 at 4:00 pm



If your dancer is participating in the
spring recital, costume fees will be

split and due on February 5th &
March 5th. Costume prices will

depend on the amount of dances
that they are in.

FACE MASK
REQUIRED

please do not send your dancer
in without a mask!

Attire 

As it is the start of the New Year, I would like to
send a reminder that the required dance attire

will be enforced for ALL classes. Please review the
attire list to ensure your dancer has everything

he/she needs in order to be prepared for classes
each week. D1, D2, and D3 Ballet classes must

have the appropriate leotard, tights, and ballet
shoes. Dancers that are not properly dressed will
be asked to wait in the office until ballet class is
over. This will take place beginning January 18th.

(For competition team, this is effective
immediately.)

WE WOULD HATE TO SEE YOU GO!

If you decide to withdraw from the program,
please send an email to

danisdancedynamics@aol.com. You have until
the 7th of the month to withdraw or you will be

responsible for paying the tuition for the month. 


